
Unions mobilise against "slave" law
 Hungary 

Unions mobilised for the latest demonstration against the so-called slave law that 
increases overtime limits in the labour code and relaxes rules on employer 
payments for overtime working. Along with a national demonstration on 19 January 
in Budapest there were around 60 events and actions around the country involving 
trade unions, civil society and political parties. Public service trade unions used the 
demonstrations to highlight some broader demands include for wage increases, a 
strengthening of the right to strike and a return of cafeteria benefits that were cut 
last summer. EPSU sent a message of solidarity.
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